THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA
3080 BROADWAY * NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10027
212 RIVERSIDE 2-8000

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR CABLE ADDRESS: SEMINARY, NEW YORK

November 24, 1976

Dear David:

I want to tell you how grateful I am for your trouble in writing

to Mr. Artzt. Rabbi Geffen has by no means given up on getting
further support from Mr. Artzt for our Yiddish language instruction
and bibliographical research here. It is simply being temporarily
put on the back burner. I do appreciate the willingness and
promptness with which you went to great lengths to write him a
persuasive letter. Unfortunately, we cannot win them all.

With profound gratitude and warm regards to your wife, Diane.

Sing€nely,

Dr. David G. Roskies
3080 Broadway
New York, New York 10027

GDC/hag




